


space and as a result bins are cued down the middle of what is already a narrow thoroughfare
at a bifurcation of the street. If all of the 15 units proposed are to place their bins on Clifford
Street as currently planned, there will be no space for them, they will be a hazard and they
will get in the way of traffic. Those units to be built on 33-35 Fairlight Street should be set up
so that their waste bins are to be stored and emptied on the Fairlight Street side of the
complex, rather than imposing on residents of Clifford Street.

Clifford is a narrow street where cars are always parked on both curbs. Having the proposed
complex’s garage of 30 cars accessing and departing via Clifford Street dramatically
increases the traffic load in this narrow, bifurcated and dead-end street. It would make so
much more sense that any cars belonging to units situated on 33-35 Fairlight Street should
have their garage accessible only from Fairlight Street. This could also provide the solution to
the garbage bins I mention in the previous paragraph.
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